
 

 

 

 

 

    
 

Thursday 19th March 2020 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                   
                                       
 
As of Monday 23rd March 2020 Tottenhall Infant School will be closed until further notice 
following Government Guidance. We will keep you informed of any new information the school 
receives from the Government. Our main form of communication will be text messaging. If you 
need to update any contact details please do this as a matter of urgency before school closes 
on Friday 20th March 2020.  

 
We recognise that closing schools will put additional strain on families especially those who rely 
on elderly relatives for childcare. Following Government guidance vulnerable children and 
children of key workers will be entitled to childcare. Presently we are liaising with the Local 
Authority to establish what the set up for this provision will be. We have already contacted 
parents of vulnerable children who have confirmed if they would like childcare. Those of you 
who are keyworkers please inform the school by 10am on Friday 20th March.  
 
We are also contacting parents of pupils who are eligible for a free school meal. For those of 
you who have accepted we will confirm further arrangements and details on Friday 20th March.  

 
 
If your child has an inhaler or medicines in the school you MUST collect these before the school 
closes on Friday 20th March 2020. 
 
We also realise that these arrangements may change if we are in total lockdown but this is not 
the case currently so we will continue with planning this provision.  
 
Once again we would like to thank you for your support and good wishes during these very 
challenging times for everyone.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Sian Mainwaring 
Headteacher  
 


